

Office of the City Clerk March 19, 2004 Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov
Annette Sloan
3949 North 11th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dear Ms. Sloan:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 3501 North 6th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Right Spot") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On March 11, 2004, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved after undergoing a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 19, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your arguments, the Common Council adopted the Committee report to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a ten (10) day suspension by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes, zero (0) Noes and one (1) Excused.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, April 9, 2004 through midnight, April 19, 2004.

Very trally yours

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

79033

cc: License Division

030604



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Frank L. Winston 2607 North 48th Street Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Winston:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2691 South 6th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Clevelands Lounge") be approved with a fifteen (15) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On March 11, 2004, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved after undergoing a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 19, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your arguments, the Common Council adopted the Committee report to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license with a fifteen (15) day suspension by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes, zero (0) Noes and one (1) Excused.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, April 9, 2004 through midnight, April 24, 2004.

777

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

79037

cc:

License Division

030604



www.milwaukee.gov

Ricardo Franco, Agent Marinera Grill, LLC 1784 South Muskego Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53204 Office of the City Clerk

March 19, 2004

Attorney Michael Chernin 839 North Jefferson, Suite 501 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Dear Mr. Franco and Mr. Chemin:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application as agent for Marinera Grill, LLC, for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1801 South Muskego Avenue, Wisconsin ("Marinera Grill") be approved with a fifteen (15) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On March 11, 2004, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be approved after undergoing a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 19, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, but you did not file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your arguments, the Common Council adopted the Committee report to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a fifteen (15) day suspension by a vote of fifteen (15), zero (0) Ayes and one (1) Excused.

Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, March 25, 2004 through midnight, April 9, 2004.

Conclutio

ruly yours.

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

79035

cc:

License Division

030604



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

James Letizia S56 W22730 Woodside Drive Waukesha, WI 53189 Attorney Dennis Coffey 1509 North Prospect Avenue Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mr. Letizia and Mr. Coffey:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a public hearing.

On March 11, 2004, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license in which the Committee recommended renewal of your application with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 19, 2004 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, however, you did not file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, and your arguments, a motion was made to renew your license with no suspension. That motion failed by a vote of three (3) Ayes, twelve (12) Noes and one (1) Excused. The Common Council adopted the Committee report to renew your Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license with a ten (10) day suspension by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes, zero (0) Noes and one (1) Excused.

Said suspension is to be in effect between midnight, March 31, 2004 through midnight, April 10, 2004.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division 030604